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I am against the Norther Pass project as it is currently being presented. The plan to bury lines 
right through Downtown Plymouth  is a very BAD one. I own a business on Main Street that 
requires U-Haul and customer vehicles to enter and exit Main St. to my business. There are 
also MANY businesses on Main St that will suffer economic losses with Main Street being 
closed for the duration of the project.  
 
As, OBVIOUSLY, money talks and this project is going to be rammed down peoples throats, 
regardless of how they feel, I would like to STRONGLY suggest that the lines be buried along I-
93 just north of Plymouth where the highway passes over Main St./Rte 3. This will allow the 
lines to be installed and WILL NOT disrupt the downtown business and Plymouth State 
University. 
 
Lastly, if the residences in the state of NH were to see a REDUCTION in their power bills by 
having inexpensive "Green" Canadian Hydro Power being piped into the state, it might be that 
people would be more accepting of the project. From what I've heard, the state is not going to 
benefit at all from the power line being run through all the towns and scenic areas and it will be 
the southern New England states that are going to benefit.  
 
THE POWER CONSUMERS IN THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE NEED SOME RELIEF 
FROM THE HUGE POWER BILLS WE ARE FORCED TO PAY!! Northern Pass could have 
give this relief. We are paying the 5th or 6th highest electric rates in the country! 
 


